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Letter from our Pastor 

1 Parish House, under the protection of Our Lady of Fatima (includes within it 

Croghan Hall) 
2 Guadalupe Hall  
3 Lourdes Hall & School Office 

4 Walsingham Hall 
5 PAC (Parish Activity Center) & PAC Classroom 
6 St Vincent de Paul (SVDP) Hall 

7 Blessed McGivney Hall 
8 Church 
9 Christ the King Adoration Chapel 

10 St Joseph’s Workshop 
Parking Lots 11, 12, 13, 14 and 15 

Dear Friends,  
 

If the nineteenth century was a century of incredible devotion to Our Lady, with shrines built at apparition sites 
all over the place, the twentieth century was in many ways the century of Saint Joseph.  In the United States, it 

became very common for the two most prominent side altars flanking the main altar on the back wall to be Mary 
on one side and Joseph on the other.  An Eastertide Sunday commemoration of the Last of the Patriarchs be-

came the Feast of Saint Joseph on 19 March and the Memorial of Saint Joseph the Artisan, then renamed St Jo-

seph the Worker on 1 May.  Churches under the title of Saint Joseph sprang up all over the place.   
 

Saint Teresa of Avila and her Carmelite Order’s devotion to Saint Joseph seemed rather exotic in the 16th cen-
tury.  In our own time, Josephology has become a fixed part of theology curriculums in catholic faculties, albeit 

such a speculative one that I would surmise few of its proponents will ever see any of their theories recognized 
as authentic.  The familiar image of the Sacred Heart of Jesus and the Immaculate Heart of Mary in some places is 

now being placed alongside the Paternal Heart of Joseph.   

 
In an age in which masculinity is routinely excoriated as toxic, and families are disintegrating all over the place, 

many Christian men are wisely looking to Saint Joseph as a model, guide and intercessor.  The Holy Family of 
Jesus, Mary and Joseph has more than ever before taken pride of place in the consciousness of Catholics and 

with good reason.  We need good men, good husbands and good fathers, and healthy families are hard to devel-
op without them.   

 
At Prince of Peace, we have often cultivated devotion to the Patron of the Universal Church and the Dying.  In 

years past, we have often celebrated an evening Mass in English on that day, followed by a Procession over to the 

PAC for the Italian custom of the St Joseph’s Table, with its blessing of bread, and a festive potluck meal to cele-
brate what in Catholic countries is Father’s Day.  Unfortunately, Greenville County Schools keeps scheduling 

spring break during the feast, and so my staff keeps telling me that it is unwise to try to plan a good feast of Saint 
Joseph in the middle of the school/work week like that.  I cannot tell you how much I really dislike this.  When 

we do a Daddy-Daughter Dance, it wouldn’t matter when we did it, people would show up.  As they should, be-
cause it is a beautiful occasion that makes memories for a lifetime, and underscores the very important relation-

ship between fathers and daughters. 

 
So why then is the model of fatherhood itself considered so unimportant that when I suggest celebrating his feast 

with the honor due to him, there is so much lack of enthusiasm?  When we put first things first, everything else 
takes care of itself.  Or am I missing something?   



sunday, 16 mar 

second sunday of lent 

  (English & Latin) 

monday, 17 mar 

st patrick  (English) 

feria of lent (Latin) 

tuesday, 18 mar 

st cyril of jerusalem (English) 

feria of lent (Latin) 

 8a Mass For the People of the Parish (FRT) 

10a Mass Thomas Allgaier, Sr.+ (FCS) 

12p Latin Mass Steve Schultz+(FCS) 

7p Compline 

7a Mass Steve Schultz+ (FTD) 

12p Latin Mass Tim & Rosie Seger+ (FRT) 
7a Mass Linda Ainsworth+ (FTD) 

12p Latin Mass John Warga, Jr+ (FRT) 

6p Confessions 

wednesday, 19 mar 

st joseph, spouse of the 

 blessed virgin mary 

 (English & Latin)  

thursday 20 mar 

 lenten weekday (English) 

feria of lent (Latin) 

friday, 21 mar 

lenten weekday (English) 

st benedict (Latin) 

7a Mass Christie Clark+ (FTD) 

8.30a Mass Nancy Mohlman+ (FCS) 

12p Latin Mass Beverly Cosgrove+ (FRT) 

5p Confessions 

7a Mass Samantha Sexton & Finneas Robert-L (FCS) 

12p Latin Mass Luke Cosgrove+ (FRT) 

7p Confessions 

7a Mass Sarah Smith-L (FTD) 

9a Women’s Recollection 

12p Latin Mass Matthew & Denise Mannino-L (FCS) 

7p Stations of the Cross 

saturday 22 mar 

lenten weekday  (English) 

feria of lent (Latin) 

sunday, 23 mar 

third sunday of lent 

  (English & Latin) 

prayer requests  

All those serving our country, Brian Aho, Lucretia Al-

bright, Angela Bagley, Deborah Baker, Jim Bannister, 

Vanessa Baugh, Daniel Bennett, Francine Burke, Wrenn 

Calcutt, Jean Casey, Martha Catel, Frank Cespedes, Julia 

Chatignyblais, Anna Chevalier & Casey Chevalier, Alan 

Coker, Rosemary Craig, Gena Cunningham, Carol 

Deretchin, Heather Dickerson, Thomas Dorsey, Gloria 

Dussich, Jim Eagan, Mary Ann Egan, Annmarie Egas, 

Andrew Frisari, Kenneth Gifford & Kathryn Gifford, Jim 

Green, Jennifer Gregory, Bridgitte Gunnells, Shannon 

Harkins, Eileen Harrison, Mary Jean Heap, Riley Holcomb, 

Judith Inghram, Carl Jones, Tammy Jones, Alejandro 

Kawasaki, Laura Kuczewski & Leonard Kuczewski, Julie 

Mallory, Mary Martin, Ed Matthews, Dorothy McDonald, 

Peter McPherson, Connie Meiners, Kathy Melone, Sandy 

Milton, Janine Moore, Kathleen Mottl & Dan Mottl, Kristi-

na Murphy, Lillie Nesbitt, Elizabeth Nowlan, Alan Olson, 

Valerie Pachur, Jenn Pfaffl, Irene Ponce, Doris Pratt, 

Kenneth Price, David Purpura, Lorenzo Rosa, Rose Schil-

laci, Christy Smith, Dcn Bob Smith, Lois Smith, Matt 

Smith, Yanini Smith, Kevin Stanton, Susan Subrizi, Chris-

tine Tallman, Laurie Taylor, Joe Valitchka, Cal Valois & A. 

Thana Pacco Rivas, Luigina Warga, Kayla Whatley, Sarah 

Williams, Stephen Wiltberger. 

8a Latin Mass Carol, Lionel & Chris Delgado+(FRT) 

9a Men’s Recollection  

3.30p Confessions 

5p Mass For the People of the Parish (FRT) 

 8a Mass Jean Casey-L (FRT) 

10a Mass Thomas Donohue+ (FTD) 

12p Latin Mass Brian & Tracey Mershon-L (FCS) 

7p Compline 

 

Please contact the Parish Office to request a name be added to the prayer list.  
We will leave names on the prayer list for two weeks, unless requested otherwise.  

 Parish Calendar            
= where you see this symbol, it means live broadcast 

simultaneously on Facebook & YouTube 

https://www.facebook.com/princeofpeacetaylors/
https://www.youtube.com/c/PrinceofPeaceCatholicChurchSchool?sub_confirmation=1


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Parents desiring Baptism for their child must attend a 

Baptism Class.  The next class is Thursday, 13 March.  

Register by contacting Deacon Gus at 864.420.0497 

or by email at gus.suarez@princeofpeacetaylors.org.  

 Baptisms cannot be scheduled until the class is com-

pleted. Only Deacon Acosta can schedule Baptisms. 

Dcn Michael Thompson leads a Men’s Bible Study 

meeting Tuesdays at 7p in Guadalupe Hall studying 

the Book of Romans! All men should come. Contact 

Dcn Thompson at 864.365.8178 with questions. 

The parish has Mass cards for Mass intentions to be 

said in the Holy Land anytime.  

 Happenings & Needs 

If you are homebound and wish to receive Holy 

Communion, contact Deacon Mark Thompson at 

mark.thompson@princeofpeacetaylors.org 

Be comforted by those who have experienced the 

grief of the loss of a spouse on the first Saturday of 

the month at 10a in St Vincent de Paul Hall. Learn 

more: Julie at 864.561.4733 or Jim 864.238.6850 

Catholic Youth Organization (CYO) is for grades  

9-12. During the school year, young men and women 

meet on Sundays 6.30-8.30p in Parish House to share 

a meal, play games, and talk about faith. Questions? 

Contact John and Steph Lasitter at 

cyo@princeofpeacetaylors.org. 

• Donate a meal for 30 CYO kids —Sign Up Here 

Join our Substitute Teacher list at the parish school!  

Please email Liz Burgdorf, Receptionist, to learn 

more at reception@popcatholicschool.org. 

Greeters and ushers are greatly needed across all 

Mass times! Contact Marco DeMaria at 864.631.7713 

or mad4jen@msn.com! 

 

 

 

"No one who believes in Him will 

be put to shame." Romans 10:8  

 

Share a Holy hour with the Lord!  

Contact Lisa Buss at 864.508.7123 or 

adoration@princeofpeacetaylors.org. 

The following times are in need of 

adoption (*urgent): 
 

Monday - 12a* & 10a*;  Tuesday - 6a & 6p;   

Wednesday - 11p;   Friday - 3a*;    

Saturday - 8p* & 9p* 

mailto:gus.suarez@princeofpeacetaylors.org
mailto:mark.thompson@princeofpeacetaylors.org
mailto:cyo@princeofpeacetaylors.org
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C084FA8A62DA3F94-51569897-cyodinner#/
mailto:reception@popcatholicschool.org
mailto:mad4jen@msn.com
mailto:adoration@princeofpeacetaylors.org


The purpose of a recollection is to help participants 

sanctify their ordinary lives in and through their 

work, family, and recreational activities. In the spirit 

of Opus Dei, the next Recollections are: 

• Men: Saturday, 22 March at 9a in the church. 

Reception following.  

• Women: Friday, 21 March at 9a. Reception fol-

lowing. 

Every person between the age of 18 and 60 must 

fast and abstain from meat on Ash Wednesday and 

Good Friday. The Fridays of Lent are also days of 

required abstinence from meat.  

 

The USCCB reminds us:  

For members of the Catholic Church, the norms on 

fasting are obligatory from age 18 until age 59. 

When fasting, a person is permitted to eat one full 

meal, as well as two smaller meals that together are 

not equal to a full meal. The norms concerning ab-

stinence from meat are binding upon members of 

the Latin Catholic Church from age 14 onwards.  

 

All Fridays of the year are days of penitential absti-

nence, and in Lent this obligation is further focused 

and sharpened to help prepare our hearts for the 

mysteries of Easter.  

We are required to go to Confession and confess 

our mortal sins at least once a year, and go to Holy 

Communion at least once a year during the Easter 

Season. This is called the Easter Duty.  

Weekly Schedule 

Tuesdays: 6p (18, 25 March & 1 April) 

Wednesdays: 5p (19, 26 March & 2 April) 

Thursdays: 7p (20, 27 March & 3 April) 

Saturdays: 3.30-4.40p 

 

5th Week of Lent Schedule 

Tuesday, 8 April: 7-9a, 11a-1p, & 6-8p 

Wednesday, 9 April: 7-9a, 11a-1p, & 6-8p 

Thursday, 10 April: 7-9a, 11a-1p, & 6-8p 

 

Holy Week Schedule:  

Wednesday, 16 April: 7p 

 Happenings & Needs  

Information about Summer Camps at our parish are 

found on our website along with registration forms! 

Visit https://princeofpeacetaylors.org/summer-camps

-2025/ to learn about New Altar Server Practice 

Camp (3rd grade and higher), Art Camp, Summer 

Choral Theatre Camp, VBS 2025 and Dribble for 

Destiny Summer Basketball Camp!  

The Marian Servants meet at 9.30a in McGivney Hall 

on Tuesdays. Contact Lisa Buss to learn more at 

marianservantsHFJ@gmail.com.  

Join us in welcoming the following new members of 

our parish: John & Deborah Hipkins; Jarod Drudge; 

Roberto & Magela Font and family. 

The parish office will be closed Monday, 17 March. 

The prayer shawl ministry meets on the third Friday 

of the month (21 March) at 10.30a. They crochet/

knit shawls/lap robes which they donate to nursing 

homes, cancer and dialysis centers. They welcome 

more volunteers and donations of yarn are always 

welcome. Questions? Call Paulette at 864.434.0278. 

A group of parishioners gather over Zoom on Tues-

days at 7p for a rosary. To learn more, contact Lisa 

at adoration@princeofpeacetaylors.org 

Join a free monthly craft get together on the third 

Friday of the month (21 March) from 6-10p in 

McGivney Hall. Bring your own supplies to work on 

a project or come observe others; all skill levels wel-

come! For questions, contact Melissa S. Miller 

at 864.569.1417 or Michelle Grabiec 

at m_grabiec@hotmail.com.  

mailto:knightsofcolumbus9184@gmail.com
https://princeofpeacetaylors.org/summer-camps-2025/
https://princeofpeacetaylors.org/summer-camps-2025/
mailto:marianservantsHFJ@gmail.com
mailto:adoration@princeofpeacetaylors.org
mailto:m_grabiec@hotmail.com


Compline (also known as Night Prayer) is the final 

church service (or office) of the day in the Chris-

tian tradition of canonical hours. The prayers are 

always the same, so it is very easy to learn! We will 

have Compline on Sundays during Lent at 7p in the 

Church beginning 9 March-6 April.  

 

The Women's Study is reading and discussing Cou-

rageous Women: A Study on the Heroines of Biblical 

History by Stacy Mitch on Wednesdays at 7p in 

Guadalupe Hall. Don't have the book yet? No 

problem! The group reads aloud together and 

there's no homework. All women are welcome.  

Our comprehensive "Watch & Pray: Holy Lent & 

The Paschal Mystery" booklet walks you through 

the entire liturgical journey from Lent through 

Easter, explaining traditions, schedules, and devo-

tional practices. Pick up your printed copy in the 

Narthex or access it digitally through our website 

under "Lent" on the main menu. Make this re-

source your spiritual companion throughout this 

holy season. 

 Happenings & Needs 

 

 

 

 

 

 

If you consider Prince of Peace your spiritual home we 

ask that you register! Please visit our website 

princeofpeacetaylors.org and click the register button.  

 

The Latin Mass community hosts a potluck the first 

Sunday of each month in the PAC after the 12n Latin 

Mass. Please bring a main dish to share. Volunteers 

needed for setup and cleanup! Questions? Contact the 

Green Family at 719.660.3440. 

Parishioners and school families are invited to reach 

out to Jennifer Pfaffl by email at  

missfluff129@yahoo.com during times of need to have 

a Meal Train organized. It takes a village to provide 

support to those in need. Please consider supporting 

the gift of comfort for those in need. 

Interested in helping new folks feel at home at Prince 
of Peace Catholic Church? Contact Loretta Williams 
at welcome@princeofpeacetaylors.org to learn more 
about the Guild of St Benedict Welcome Committee. 
From emails to phone calls to welcoming events, 
there’s a way to pitch in! 

 

Giving to the offertory is convenient and 

easy. Scan the QR code or click the link to 

Tithely to make your gift. Or, options to 

give to special projects are available.  

Did you know that 45% of families rely on 

financial assistance to attend the parish 

school? Your donations to our Annual 

Fund are needed. Prayerfully consider 

making a Catholic education possible with 

a check to POPCS or online gift today!  

St. Vincent DePaul accepts checks made 

directly to SVDP and online giving 

through Zeffy. Scan the QR code or 

click the link to make your gift to SVDP.  
 

Pantry donations may be left in the large wooden 

bin in the Narthex. Approx 500 items are given out 

weekly. Current pantry needs are: 

• Canned Goods: Canned Peas, Canned Mixed 

Vegetables, Canned Fruit, Canned Corn 

• Staples & Dry Goods: White & Brown Rice, 

Cereal 

• Condiments & Spreads: Jelly 

• Household Essentials: Dish & Laundry De-

tergent, Toothbrushes & Toothpaste 

princeofpeacetaylors.org
mailto:missfluff129@yahoo.com
mailto:welcome@princeofpeacetaylors.org?subject=new%20parishioner
https://qrco.de/bcwedb
https://tithe.ly/give?c=1748027
https://www.zeffy.com/en-US/donation-form/donations-to-the-society-of-st-vincent-depaul-prince-of-peace-conference


Stations of the Cross and Benediction will be Fridays 

at 7p through 11 April. Solemn Celebration of the Sta-

tions of the Cross will be on Friday, 11 April at 7p.  

 

• A Lenten meal will be offered for a fee (determine 

each week by the host) in the PAC beginning at 

5.30p. Please thank Fraternus, Fidelis, Knights of 

Columbus and the parish school for preparing 

these meals!  
 

Stations of the Cross and Divine Mercy  Chaplet will 

be on Friday, 18 April at 12p 

 

Liturgical Practice for 10a English mass 

Saturday, 12 April at 2p 

Liturgical Practice for 12p Latin Mass  

Saturday. 12 April at 2.30p 

Palm Sunday Masses 

Saturday, 12 April 5p Vigil Mass 

Sunday, 13 April 

8a OF Quiet Mass 

10a Solemn Mass-Blessing of Palms & Procession 

12.30p Latin Mass beginning in the Parish House 

Blessing of Palms & Procession 

Children’s garden classes will meet on Thursdays from 

3.30-4.30p according to the schedule below. This a 

great way for children to learn about gardening 

HANDS ON. 

• 20 March: Worm Farming 

• 27 March: Making Bird Baths 

• 3 April: Bees are Sweet! 

Happenings & Needs 

30 March is Laetare Sunday, the fourth Sunday of 

Lent. During the 10a and 12p Masses, there will be 

a special Blessing of Expectant Mothers. Celebrate 

this joyful occasion by wearing pink or rose vest-

ments or clothing on this Sunday. 

The Easter Egg Hunt returns in 2025, organized by 

the Blessed McGivney Community Center and Esto 

Vir men's group at Prince of Peace in unity with 

our parish and school family, 20 April following the 

10a Easter Sunday Mass.  

To help make this happen, we are requesting dona-

tions of plastic Easter eggs and non-peanut items 

for inside the eggs. The date for stuffing the eggs 

will be shared at a later date. Help is appreciated 

for hiding these eggs at 9.45a on Easter Sunday 

morning. Do you want to help organize the 

event? Contact John - jamolson@gmail.com and 

864.354.5680. 

Join our vibrant community at Prince of Peace 

Catholic School! We’re hiring a full-time Elemen-

tary School Teacher for the 2025-26 school year to 

inspire young minds with faith, knowledge, and vir-

tue. If you’re a certified teacher and practicing 

Catholic ready to make a difference, email your 

resume and cover letter to princi-

pal@popcatholicschool.org.  

Local business owner? Increase your visibility by 

advertising in our weekly bulletin. Prices start at 

$575 for a black and white ad for the year. Contact 

Mark at 614.205.4841 or mfitzger-

ald@diocesan.com to secure your spot. Thanks to 

our advertisers, Prince of Peace receives our bulle-

tin at no cost. Please remember to support these 

businesses when you need their services. 

The Columbiettes are selling $25 coupon books 

for use in 2025 to fund the Carol Tonon Scholar-

ship. Available for purchase in the parish office.  

To contribute toward Easter flowers in memory or 

honor of a loved one: 

• Use the envelope from your packet OR a plain en-

velope labeled “Easter Flowers.” 

• Include your name and the name of                      

your loved one (please print clearly). 

• Place envelopes in the collection                                  

basket for inclusion in the Easter                                       

bulletin. Deadline: 10a on Monday,                                               

14 April 

mailto:jamolson@gmail.com
mailto:principal@popcatholicschool.org
mailto:principal@popcatholicschool.org
mailto:mfitzgerald@diocesan.com
mailto:mfitzgerald@diocesan.com


Letter from Dcn Mark Thompson 

To My Family of Prince of Peace 

 

In what has been an incredible, awesome and humbling experi-

ence, I cannot thank you enough for your love, support and 

prayers during the journey of my grandson, Ollie. From finding 

out in July that Ollie had a heart defect and would be born 

with struggles and needing surgeries to survive; to his birth on 

October 18, 2024; through 3 major heart surgeries; to his 

passing on February 20, 2025, my family of parishioners of 

Prince of Peace have been there with me and my family. For 

that I am forever grateful. 

 

Although, no one ever got to meet Ollie, he became a part of 

your lives as you prayed for him, supported my family and 

loved us. Jesus only asked us to do two things: Love God and 

Love your neighbor. Believe me I have felt your love. I can see 

the love of Christ in you when you gave me your condolences. 

Jesus wept for his friend Lazarus. Like Jesus, we weep for our 

friend Ollie. The hurt will eventually lessen, but never pass. But 

knowing I have the family of Prince of Peace supporting me 

and my family, will make the road easier to travel. 

 

Ollie accomplished so much for our Lord in his short four 

months. I hope I can be that productive the rest of my diaco-

nate life. So many people from all denominations got on their 

knees and prayed to our Lord for Ollie and my family. One of our goals in life should be to bring others to 

Christ. Ollie did that. Unfortunately, Ollie ‘s little body could not handle any more and he asked Poppa if he 

could come home. Poppa said yes, my good and faithful servant. 

 

Please, do not stop praying. Please, continue to pray for the babies that are struggling to survive because of 
birth defects. Pray for their families to have the strength and fortitude to get through the road ahead. Pray 

for the doctors and nurses, faculties and staff of those facilities that care for our precious little one. They do 

their job with such love and affection. They get attached to the children and their families. I have witnessed 

the pain and hurt they experience as there is nothing more they can do for their precious little patients. 

 

The head of the Children’s Cardio NICU told us Ollie was writing his own story. He took turns they have 

never seen and he did things when he was ready. In their caring for Ollie, they have learned things that will 

help them give better care to future babies. Ollie’s life on earth may have ended, but his job has not. Our 

pure, innocent boy is now a saint in heaven praying for all of you and interceding for all of us. Let’s all live our 

lives doing what the Lord has asked us, so we can join Ollie in heaven. Thank you again for all your prayers, 

love and support during this journey. It is greatly appreciated.  

 

God bless you & know that you are loved, 

 
Deacon Mark Thompson 
Deacon Mark Thompson 

Ollie at 1 month old with his blue  

medical "fighter gloves” 



 Contact Us  

Phil Head Director of Administration 864.331.3908 directorofadministration@princeofpeacetaylors.org 

Mark Pulley Director of Finance/Bookkeeper 864.331.3907 bookkeeper@princeofpeacetaylors.org 

Dcn Nestor Acosta Pastoral Associate for Sacramental Life 864.331.3905 nestor.acosta@princeofpeacetaylors.org 

*contact Deacon Acosta about baptisms, funerals, declarations of nullity and marriage. 

Maria Rauch Parish Secretary 864.331.3901 maria.rauch@princeofpeacetaylors.org 

*contact Maria R. about facility reservations and requesting Anointing of the Sick prior to surgery or when gravely ill, Safe Environment 

Maria Barontini Pastoral Associate for Children’s Catechesis 864.331.3919 maria.barontini@princeofpeacetaylors.org 

*contact Maria B. about children’s catechesis, first confession, first communion, and confirmation 

Michael Sandifer Pastoral Associate Adult Faith Formation 864.331.3902 michael.sandifer@princeofpeacetaylors.org 

contact Michael S. as ministry liaison and RCIA 

Philip Reed  Director of Music 864.331.3904 philip.reed@princeofpeacetaylors.org  

Elizabeth Wilson Associate Director of Music 864.331.3906 elizabeth.wilson@princeofpeacetaylors.org 

Jeanie Reed Associate Director of Children’s Music  jeanie.reed@princeofpeacetaylors.org  

Ed Carl Sexton  ed.carl@princeofpeacetaylors.org 

Nathan Barontini Principal 864.331.2145  principal@popcatholicschool.org 

Michelle Zimmerman Office Manager 864.331.2145  michelle.zimmerman@popcatholicschool.org  

Communications Director Kylee Jean Heap  communications@princeofpeacetaylors.org 

Creighton Fertility Care/Family Planning Kristie Killough, RN, BSN, FCP   864.243.7800  text for appointment 

CYO (Catholic Youth Organization) John & Stephanie Lasitter  cyo@princeofpeacetaylors.org 

Food & Financial Assistance St. Vincent de Paul Society 864.331.3937  

Introduction to Catholicism Sean Chapman  rcia@princeofpeacetaylors.org 

Legion of Mary Pat Hodur 864.616.7459 ph137@aol.com 

Respect Life Pam Harrison 864-233-6200  pharriso@bellsouth.net 

Spiritual Direction Lisa Buss  spiritualdirection@princeofpeacetaylors.org 

Fr. Christopher Smith Pastor 864.268.4352 frsmith@princeofpeacetaylors.org 

Fr. Richard Tomlinson Parochial Vicar 864.268.4352 richard.tomlinson@princeofpeacetaylors.org 

Fr Tim Davison Retired Priest  fr.tim.davison@gmail.com 

Altar Servers Dcn Michael Cavin  michael.cavin@princeofpeacetaylors.org 

Sick & Homebound Dcn Mark Thompson 864.630.0606 mark.thompson@princeofpeacetaylors.org 

Liturgical Ministers Dcn Michael Thompson  michael.thompson@princeofpeacetaylors.org 

Baptism Class Dcn Gus Suarez  gus.suarez@princeofpeacetaylors.org 

https://princeofpeacetaylors.org/about-us/ministries/


 

 

 

 

Stations of the Cross 

 

 

 

 

The 8th grade students of the parish school are hosting 

a gift wrapping service on Sunday, 8 December and 15 

December from 9a-12p to raise funds for their gradua-

tion trip to Savannah, Georgia.   

 

Drop off your gifts before Mass in Guadalupe Hall and 

pick them up afterward! Label each gift with who it’s for 

and who it’s from. No charge is required, but donations 

are appreciated! 

Knights of Columbus 9184 meets on the 2nd Tuesday of 

each month at 7p in McGivney Hall. Questions? 

knightsofcolumbus9184@gmail.com  

mailto:knightsofcolumbus9184@gmail.com
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Steph Lasitter

864.414.8873 STEPH@CHAPTERANDVINEREALTY.COM
CHAPTERANDVINEREALTY.COM

Ô�Ä>õÕ åþ ÔÕ�õÕ Ô��ÄuöÄå>Õ�¤ �õöååJ Ô��Õ>ì¤ y Gåâìö âÄ>ÄuìÕ�

uõ�> þå�
Qåâ� þ�ÕÕ

 öåBÕ ~�JâÕ
ì��õzÕ��

BROKER IN CHARGE • OWNER

l

Steph Lasitter
BROKER IN CHARGE • 

Steph Lasitter
BROKER IN CHARGE • 

Steph Lasitter
OWNER

Steph Lasitter
OWNER

Steph Lasitter

©2025 Diocesan View Our Parish Supporters at www.DiscoverMass.com

http://DiscoverMass.com?sponsorid=42131105
http://DiscoverMass.com?sponsorid=42130817
http://DiscoverMass.com?sponsorid=42130325
http://DiscoverMass.com?sponsorid=42131002
http://DiscoverMass.com?sponsorid=42132302
http://DiscoverMass.com?sponsorid=42131107
http://DiscoverMass.com?sponsorid=42130313
http://DiscoverMass.com?sponsorid=42132602
http://DiscoverMass.com?sponsorid=42130617
http://DiscoverMass.com?sponsorid=42130114
http://DiscoverMass.com?sponsorid=42130324
http://DiscoverMass.com?sponsorid=42130424
http://DiscoverMass.com?sponsorid=42130124
http://DiscoverMass.com?sponsorid=42130325



